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2nd October 2018

Dear Parents

October Holiday Club
Following the success of the Summer Holiday Club which we held at St Peters Primary School in Yoxall we have decided to relocate again to St Peters.

We received some very positive feedback from parents/carers about the Yoxall Summer holiday club regarding the location and how happy the children were and we had some lovely comments about the staff! Thank you very much for this. I know many of you suggested we held further Holiday Clubs at St Peters and we have listened very carefully to this and acted on your wishes.

We will be reviewing our location for the Holiday Clubs for 2019 and we will let you know in due course.

Thank you very much for your ongoing support.

Kind Regards

Justine Squire

Out of School Care Manager           
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